
Funding – Freshford Bulletin August 2019 
 
Background 
The organisation that was going to sponsor the August 2019 issue withdrew at the last 
minute because the person responsible had left the company, leaving the PC high and dry 
just before going to print. 
 
After discussion with Peter King and Cllr Adler, Cllr Daniels applied for a small grant of £250 
from FLiSCA to fund the August issue.  The application was successful and £250 was paid 
into the PC bank account on 31/07/2019. 
 
The printing cost of the August edition was £265.40. 
 
Recommendation 
The balance of £15.40 to be paid by FPC. 
 
 
Cllr Jonelle Daniels 
31 July 2019 
 
 


